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SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 

Holden, MA – The Oriol Foundation is happy to announce the 

winners of their 2022 Eugene Oriol Memorial Scholarships to two 

local graduating seniors. The community scholarship winner is 

Reilly Laitala of Sterling, recent graduate of Montachusett 

Regional Vocational Technical High School. Reilly will be 

attending Norwich University to pursue her BS in nursing. The 

team scholarship winner is Colleen Duddy of Holden, recent 

graduate of Wachusett Regional High School. Colleen will be 

attending Endicott College to pursue a nursing degree. Colleen 

is a team member at Holden Rehab & Skilled Nursing Center. 

 The Oriol Foundation is organized exclusively for charitable 

and educational purposes including but not limited to enriching 

the lives of those who deliver this care; to promote wellness 

and stimulate innovations in health care so all may live more 

independently and safely wherever they call home in the 

Wachusett community. Each year, The Oriol Foundation offers two 
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$1,000 scholarships to high school seniors pursuing healthcare 

education; one to a community member and one to an Oriol team 

member. 
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Pictured Left to Right: 

Susan Sullivan, Oriol Foundation Board Member 

David Oriol, Oriol Foundation Officer 

Colleen Duddy, Team Scholarship Winner 

Reilly Laitala, Community Scholarship Winner 

Nancy Nichols, Oriol Foundation Board Member 

Nathan Oriol, Oriol Foundation President 

   

 

 


